
Kent Hoium
Raising Steelhead in Washington State waters will provide employment, tax revenue and a clean,
renewable source of food in our state.
Because Steelhead are native to Washington and the fish to be raised are sterile, there is no
possibility of a non-native run being established.
Washington needs this kind of business to strengthen our economy.
I support this permit modification request.
Thank you for taking time to read my comments.


